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Apr 14, May 2 Pro-D Day Camp

Apr 18 to 21 Easter Weekend No Classes

Apr 24 to 28 No Rec Classes due to Orca

INVITATIONAL

KEY ITEMS

ORCA SPONSORSHIP

ORCA RAFFLE

APRIL 2025 EDITION

April is the most significant month for
our club due to the Orca Invitational
Meet. Expect to receive numerous
emails regarding updates and
requests for assistance. Please take a
moment to review them and check if
any are relevant to you.

Raffle ticket packages will be sent home
with all invitational athletes. Anyone is
welcome to sell raffle ticket packages If
there are packages remaining. You will
receive an email about this or just ask at the
office. 

DATES

Apr 4 to 6 BC Champs North Surrey

Apr 17 to 20 BC Champs Langley

Apr 25 to 27 ORCA Invitational (DDGC)

This is the club’s biggest event of the year! It’s
a chance to promote your business through
sponsorship, raffle donations, or financial
support. We’ve invited clubs from across
Canada to the ORCA Invitational and rely on
generous sponsors like you to make it a
success.

We are still looking for more sponsors if you
know of anyone. Here is the link for both in kind
and sponsorship:
In Kind Donation
Sponsorship Package

Coach
Adin Brenner!
We are thrilled to welcome Adin Brenner to our
coaching team. Adin boasts an impressive background,
including being a BC Games medalist, competing in the
Trampoline and Tumbling Canadian National
Championships, and participating in numerous Team
Canada assignments. A long time resident of
Vancouver Island, we are delighted that he has decided
to join our club. We eagerly anticipate the wealth of
experience and knowledge he will share with all our
gymnasts.

SPONSORSHIP
QR CODE

INVITATIONAL

ORCA RAFFLE FLYER

https://www.ddgc.ca/sites/files/In-Kind%20Donation%20Form%20(1).pdf
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/uploads/1/4/4/4/144455382/orca_sponsorship_letter_2025.pdf
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGi4Jw_OAA/TGumQIwZit0iirbWBcyO_Q/view?utm_content=DAGi4Jw_OAA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=he464bf5aa4
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COACHES WANTED

BIRTHDAY PARTIESMAJOR EVENTS

APRIL 2025 EDITION

Please note: there will be no birthday
parties during the last two weeks of April
due to the ORCA Invitational.

April is fully booked. There will be emails
going out for the May birthdays to those
who signed up so watch for them.

Birthday parties are $250.

ORCA Invitational - April 25 to 27 

ORCA Meeting: April 10 at 7 pm
This meeting is beneficial for new
competitive parents and for those
volunteering for the event. Click on the QR
code below if you want to volunteer.

SICK POLICY: Just a reminder that
if your child is sick, under the

weather, coughing or has flu-like
symptoms, please stay at home.

New Session Start
Please update your contact information in your
membership profile, if you haven’t for a while. Also,
please note if you opt out of emails, you will not
receive the emails about priority registration or
codes. 
The point of contact is always info@DDGC.ca. If
you need to transfer or withdraw, we require
written notification.

Acknowledgments
We want to give Athletic Acknowledgement to all
those who attended Twisters. DDGC brought home
15 Gold, 11 Silver and 17 Bronze.  Blake, Kinsley, Rylee,
Becca, Abby, Paisley, Presley, Milah, Airlee, Solara,
Faith, Eden, Maylee, Kiera, Brooklyn, Summer, Talia,
Mila, Vivienne, Nina, Iris, Aria, Lexi, Delilah, Jodie,
Yasmin, Daija Well done! 

Photos
We would greatly
appreciate any photos
of the athletes that
parents are
comfortable sharing
for inclusion in our
newsletter, website
and social media.
Please send any
photos you’re willing to
allow us to post, as
they add a personal
touch and showcase
the excitement of our
club.

Leos
We have a new updated stock of Gym Gear
Leotards ready for the new season. Come to the
office and see if any stand out for your gymnasts.

In March an electronic
device was found in a
locker. Please let me

know what it is and we
can make

arrangements to get it
back to you.

https://www.instagram.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
mailto:info@ddgc.ca
https://www.facebook.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
https://www.ddgc.ca/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/
https://orcainvitational.weebly.com/

